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 A few words from Syracuseõs new Mayor, 
Terry Palmer.  

 

 At the beginning of December, my wife and I took the opportunity to 
visit Arlington National Cemetery, near Washington, D.C. The most visited 
site within the cemetery is the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. Every hour, on 
the hour, a changing of the guard occurs. It is a most solemn and impressive 
ceremony respecting all of the unknown American Soldiers who have lost 
their lives here on U.S. soil or abroad. I was deeply moved when the relief 
commander, immaculately dressed, marched out in perfect cadence and  
addressed the spectators. We were asked to stand and remain silent while 
the ceremony proceeded in changing one sentinel for another. A very  
detailed inspection of the new white -gloved sentinel and his weapon is performed by the commander and then 
they marched in unison with the retiring sentinel and stood in front of the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. All 
three salute the Unknowns who are symbolically recognized and given the Medal of Honor.  
 

 After the transfer of one sentinel for the other, the new sentinel marches into position at the end of the 
black mat and faces east. He stands at attention for 21 seconds and then turns and faces north and stands again for 
21 seconds. At that time, he marches 21 steps, stops, faces east and repeats the process. Each change of direction is 
executed with precise and purposeful movements. After each turn to resume his 21 step march, the sentinel trans-
fers his weapon from one shoulder to the other so that the weapon is away from the tomb, signifying that he will 
always stand between the tomb and any threat. You may ask, òWhy the number 21?ó The 21-gun salute is the 
highest military honor that can be bestowed on a soldier.  
 

 On January 6, we will have a ôchanging of the guardõ at city hall. It is and should be a solemn ceremony in 
affirming or reaffirming our support for the Constitution of the United States. I may feel honored in this position, 
but the true honor, like the Unknown Soldiers, goes to you as citizens. You are the ones who expect your elected 
representatives to protect your life, liberty and property. You expect that we as your elected representatives will 
stand as a sentinel between you and any threat. That is our job. The sentinels are honored to serve in the Changing 
of the Guard at Arlington National Cemetery, but do we know their names? No. They serve because they love this 
country. I am serving because I love my country, state and especially Syracuse. 
 

 The swearing in ceremony for Michael Gailey, Brian Duncan and myself will be on January 6 at noon. All 
are invited to attend. As we represent you, we hope that you will contact any of the council or myself on any issue 
or any desired changes that you feel would improve the city and our lives. A growing city will always have  
problems that need your eyes to find and bring to our attention. Always talk positively about the city so that  
businesses will look to fill our empty buildings. Shop Syracuse.  
 

 In talking for the council and myself, it is a great pleasure to serve you and the community of Syracuse.  
 

Terry Palmer 
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September 2013 ï Colin Handy 

 

On September 13, 2013, Colin Handy, police officer, responded to a medical call. Upon arrival, he quickly realized 

the patient was struggling to breath. He performed first aid to include checking for responsiveness, applying a sternal 

rub, and opening and maintaining the patientôs airway. Colin was on scene alone for three minutes until medical help 

arrived. Fire Chief Eric Froerer noted that a person only has four to six minutes without oxygen before they start suf-

fering brain damage. Chief Froerer also noted that Colin's actions were a major contribution to the patient surviving 

this medical ordeal. 
 

October 2013 ï Jody Mahlum 
 

Jody is a very hard worker who is willing to help and contribute in every way possible.   No job is beneath her and she 

is always looking for ways to improve her job and keep herself busy.  She is very friendly and positive and has a very 

upbeat and happy personality.  She is a very quick learner and has helped out in  

nearly every department at city hall.  She is a great asset to the City and to the citizens. 

 Thank you for your exceptional service to Syracuse City and its citizens! 

 Syracuse Fire Department  
 

Carbon Monoxide (CO) Safety  
 

   Happy New Year! Weõve survived the holidays and weõre well into the winter, which 
brings to focus one of the more common emergency calls this time of yearé the Carbon 

Monoxide (CO) alarm!  Why more common? Our homes are closed up more tightly, trying 

to keep the heat in and the cold out. There are more heating appliances of all types being 

utilized to keep our living spaces warm and comfortable, and there are also more homes with CO detectors. 

   Often called the silent killer, carbon monoxide is an invisible, odorless, colorless gas created when fuels (such as  

gasoline, wood, coal, natural gas, propane, oil, and methane) burn incompletely. In the home, heating and cooking  

equipment including furnaces, ranges, water heaters, room heaters and even clothes dryers that burn fuel can be 

sources of carbon monoxide. 

   Following are some important safety recommendations from the National Fire Protection Agency (NFPA). 

¶ CO alarms should be installed in a central location outside each sleeping area and on every level of the home. 

¶ Test CO alarms at least once a month; replace them according to the manufacturerõs instructions. 

¶ If the audible trouble signal sounds, check for low batteries. If the battery is low, replace it. If it still sounds, call 

the fire department. 

¶ If the CO alarm sounds, immediately move to a fresh air location outdoors or by an open window or door, and 

close the door behind you so the fire department can detect the source. Make sure everyone inside the home is 

accounted for. Call for help from a fresh air location and stay there until emergency personnel arrive. 

¶ If you need to warm a vehicle, remove it from the garage immediately after starting it. Do not run a vehicle or 

other fueled engine or motor indoors, even if garage doors are open.  

¶ A generator should be used in a well-ventilated location outdoors away from windows, doors and vent open-

ings. 

¶ Gas or charcoal grills can produce CO ñ only use them outside. 

   Remember, a person can be poisoned by a small amount of CO over a longer period of time or by a large amount of 

CO over a shorter amount of time.  Symptoms of CO exposure range from headache, fatigue, shortness of breath, 

nausea, dizziness, confusion, vomiting, loss of muscular coordination and loss of consciousness.  We certainly donõt 

want to advocate that every headache or onset of nausea is due to carbon monoxide, but it is good to be aware,  

especially if all occupants of your living space are experiencing the same symptom at the same time. 

   Letõs all stay safe in our homes and project rooms.  Get a carbon monoxide detector, know how to install and test it, 

and familiarize yourself and your family about the audible alarms that may sound (this advice also applies to your smoke 

detector)! 

http://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrTcXRfM6ZSbnsAMm2JzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIyaXRrZTBrBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZANjOWYzZmE3MDI1NDI3MmE2MmVmODlmYmFhMWU0NTZmZARncG9zAzUEaXQDYmluZw--?back=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fimages%3Fp%3DC
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Farewell & Many  
Blessings to Mayor Jaime 

Nagle and Councilman Larry 
Shingleton.  Thank you for 

your years of  
service, devotion,  
dedication, and  
commitment to  

Syracuse City and its  
citizens.  We wish you the best 

of luck, much  
happiness in life, and  
success in your future  

endeavors.  
You will be missed!  

CORRECTION 

Syracuse Arts Councilós email is  
volunteer@syracuseutaharts.com 

Syracuse Fire Department 
 

Syracuse Fire will be hosting a Community Emergency Response Team 
(CERT) class starting January 15th, 2014.  The class will go for seven weeks 
on Wednesday nights from 6 PM to 9 PM with a mock disaster on the 1st of 

March.  If interested in attending the class, contact the fire department  
at 801-614-9614. 

Citizenõs Financial Report  
   Check out our new citizenõs financial report for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2013. It provides 

some history, performance measures, financial information, and news about our City. Go onto 

our website at http://syracuseut.com/Departments/CityAdministration/Finance.aspx and click on 

the FY2013 Citizens Financial Report. 
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Welcome New Businesses  
 

Name      Phone   Description  
 

Rocky Mountain Wellness Center  (801) 683-9553  Dr. William Green, Chiropractic 

Eagles Nest Daycare    (734) 735-8332  Daycare 

HEC Engineering    (801) 710-9328  Consulting, Engineering Industrial 

Little Paws Dog Grooming   (801) 347-9197  Small Dog Grooming 

Plasma Circus     (801) 499-4655  Online Skateboard Shop 

Salon Day     (801) 558-5559  Hair, Nails, & Waxing Salon 

Utah Swan Hunting    (801) 243-8328  Water Fowl Guiding Service 
 

For more information about businesses or opening a new business please  

call 801-614-9627 or visit the òDoing Businessó page at www.syracuseut.com. 

Fix -It Request  
   We appreciate our citizens helping us to be aware of repairs and maintenance that need to be done throughout the 

city. The city website has been a great tool for providing us notification. The òFix-it Requestó link can be found on our 

home page. Look under òPopular Pagesó. 
 

Don't Crowd the Plow & Please Use Caution Around Snow-

plows 
 

Weõve already had some snow this winter and we are sure to get more.  

To help us prepare drivers for the season, Syracuse City would like to  

remind our citizens that motorists must remember to drive with caution, 

especially around snow plows.  Road crews must have ample room in  

order to safely clear our streets of snow and ice.  Snowplow drivers  

frequently work long hours during the worst winter weather conditions to 

make the roads safer and to keep traffic flowing as efficiently as possible.  Their knowledge, experience, and 

dedication help us to travel to our jobs, school, hospitals, and many other destinations.  We are asking that if 

you see a snow plow, please take it slow.  The posted speed limits are based upon dry pavement.   Here are 

some helpful hints to stay safe around snowplows.   

- Snowplows travel slower than the speed limit. 

- Remember that snowplow drivers cannot see 

the cars on the side or behind them; their field of 

vision is restricted. 

- Donõt tailgate or try to pass; please be patient.  

- Snowplows create a cloud of snow; be careful. 

- Allow plenty of space to slow down. 

- No texting while driving. 

- When thereõs ice and snow, take it slow. 

- Give snowplows room to work ñ they are wide and 

can cross the centerline or shoulder. 

- Never pass a snowplow on the right. 

- Keep back at least 200 feet  

- Snowplows frequently stop and backup, so give them 

plenty of room. 

- Winter storms can be frustrating for everyone; snow-

plow drivers are asking for a little cooperation from 

motorists.  Letõs all be safe on winter roads! 

From all of us at Syracuse 

City, we wish you a... 
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Mayor & Council 
 

aŀȅƻǊ ¢ŜǊǊȅ tŀƭƳŜǊ 
  tƘƻƴŜΥ   улм-смп-фсос 
       9ƳŀƛƭΥ    ǘŜǊǊȅϪŀƛƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜΦŎƻƳ 
/ƻǳƴŎƛƭƳŜƳōŜǊ .Ǌƛŀƴ 5ǳƴŎŀƴ 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-сту-тмлт 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ōŘǳƴŎŀƴϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 
/ƻǳƴŎƛƭƳŜƳōŜǊ /ǊŀƛƎ WƻƘƴǎƻƴ 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-руф-лтмр 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŎǊƧƻƘƴǎƻƴϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 
/ƻǳƴŎƛƭƳŜƳōŜǊ YŀǊƛŀƴƴŜ [ƛǎƻƴōŜŜ  
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-руф-нфоп 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƪƭƛǎƻƴōŜŜϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 
/ƻǳƴŎƛƭƳŜƳōŜǊ 5ƻǳƎ tŜǘŜǊǎƻƴ 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-ттс-олсу 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŘǇŜǘŜǊǎƻƴϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 
/ƻǳƴŎƛƭƳŜƳōŜǊ aƛƪŜ DŀƛƭŜȅ 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-ттс-мрпт 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƳƛƪŜƎŀƛƭŜȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ 

Volunteer 
 

!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ƻǊ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǊ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀ ōŜǧŜǊ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǘƻ 
ƭƛǾŜΚ .Ŝƭƻǿ ƛǎ ŀ ƭƛǎǘ ƻŦ /ƛǘȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƻũŜǊ 

ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎΦ 
   {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ /ƛǘȅ aǳǎŜǳƳ 
    tƘƻƴŜΥ  улм-унр-осоо 
     IƻǳǊǎΥ ¢ǳŜǎΣ ²ŜŘΣ ϧ ¢ƘǳǊǎ  нǇƳ -  рǇƳ 
   {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ !Ǌǘǎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 
     9ƳŀƛƭΥ  ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘŀƘŀǊǘǎΦƻǊƎ 
   {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ ¸ƻǳǘƘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 
     tƘƻƴŜΥ     улм-тмф-фмтф 
   {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ [ƛƻƴǎ /ƭǳō 
     tƘƻƴŜΥ    улм-унр-томм 
   {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ [ŀŘȅ [ƛƻƴǎ  
     tƘƻƴŜΥ    улм-тфм-тотр 

   {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ 9ŀƎƭŜ {Ŏƻǳǘ tǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ 
     tƘƻƴŜΥ      улм-унр-тнор 
Cƻƭƭƻǿ ǳǎ ƻƴ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ŀƴŘ ¢ǿƛǧŜǊ ƻǊ Ǝƻ ǘƻΥ 

ǿǿǿΦǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 
 

Services 
/ƛǘȅ Iŀƭƭ ƛǎ ƻǇŜƴ aƻƴ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ CǊƛΣ уŀƳ-рǇƳΣ ōǳǘ 
ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ƻƴ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎΦ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊ 
ƘƻǳǊǎ ŀǊŜ aƻƴ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ¢ƘǳǊǎΣ сŀƳ-фǇƳΣ CǊƛΣ сŀƳ

-уǇƳΣ ŀƴŘ {ŀǘΣ уŀƳ- пǇƳΦ  

 {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ /ƛǘȅ Iŀƭƭ 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ         улм-унр-мптт 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ        мфтф ²Ŝǎǘ мфлл {ƻǳǘƘ 

 {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ tƻƭƛŎŜ {ǘŀǝƻƴ 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ         улм-унр-пплл 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ        мтрм {ƻǳǘƘ нллл ²Ŝǎǘ 

 {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ CƛǊŜ {ǘŀǝƻƴ 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ       улм-смп-фсмп 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ        мусф {ƻǳǘƘ оллл ²Ŝǎǘ 

 {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊ   
       tƘƻƴŜΥ         улм-смп-фссл 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ        мфмн ²Ŝǎǘ мфлл {ƻǳǘƘ 

 {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ tǳōƭƛŎ ²ƻǊƪǎ CŀŎƛƭƛǘȅ 
  tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-унр-тнор 
  !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ олсм {ƻǳǘƘ нплл ²Ŝǎǘ 

Contact Information  

Syracuse City & Wendyõs  
Award for Excellence  

   This monthly award recognizes the outstanding performance of students who excel in athletics, academics, arts and/or community service.  

November: Buffalo Elementaryôs Joana Avila 

October: West Point Jr. Highôs Krystal Wolfley October: West Point Jr. Highôs Adrian Porras 

November: Buffalo Elementaryôs Bridger Hamblin 

December: Syracuse Elementaryôs Jaylynne Herfel December: Syracuse Elementaryôs  Trey Arevalo 


